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MEMORANDUM FOR:  ALL MACC CONTRACT HOLDERS 

 

FROM: AFTC/PZIOCB 

              308 W. D AVENUE  

  STE 130, B260 

              EGLIN AFB, FL 32542 

 

SUBJECT TOPR - FTFA 23-MM06 Addition and Renovation – Bldg. 521  

 

3.  Technical Questions/ Proposal Due Date:  Technical questions must be submitted no later than 

17 July 2024, 4:00 pm CENTRAL (Local Eglin AFB Time).   All offers must be submitted no 

later than 7 August 2024, 4:00 pm CENTRAL (Local Eglin AFB Time). Offers shall be e-mailed 

to both of the following point of contacts (POC):  

 

Brianna Belton  Brianna.belton.1@us.af.mil 

Gregory Fortenberry  Gregory.fortenberry@us.af.mil 

 

 

6.  Site Visit:  A site visit will be conducted on Wednesday 10 July 2024, at 1100 am CENTRAL 

(Local Eglin AFB Time). Offerors are urged and expected to inspect the site where the work will 

be performed.  The Site Visit Sign-In sheet will be shared when the Technical Question Reponses 

are sent.  

 

Base Access and Site Visit:  Eglin AFB is not an open base and Offerors will require a CAC or 

Base Pass to enter.  Offerors shall request base access NLT 72 HOURS PRIOR TO THE SITE 

VISIT by sending an email request to the Contracting Officer and/or Contract Specialist 

identifying the company name and list of individuals who will attend.  Please email: 

Brianna Belton  Brianna.belton.1@us.af.mil 

Gregory Fortenberry  Gregory.fortenberry@us.af.mil 

 

The email should include the following information: FULL LEGAL NAME, DOB, AND PHONE 

NUMBER for each individual requesting access. Requests not providing at least 72-hour notice 

will not be honored.  If your personnel DO NOT need a base pass, RSVP NLT <<31 May 2024, 

3 pm>> CENTRAL (Local Eglin AFB Time) with the names and phone numbers of the 

individuals who will attend the site visit.   Contractors are required to follow all Base and Safer 

Federal Workplace Guidelines (if applicable) when visiting the base.  Information on Safer 

Federal Workplace Guidelines can be found at:  

https://www.saferfederalworkforce.gov/faq/Contractors/. 

 

 

 

https://www.saferfederalworkforce.gov/faq/Contractors/
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------------------------------------------END OF CLAUSES----------------------------------------- 

 

For any questions or information regarding this solicitation feel free to contact Brianna Belton at 

brianna.belton.1@us.af.mil or Gregory Fortenberry at gregory.fortenberry@us.af.mil. 

 

 

 

 

              GREGORY FORTENBERRY  

              Contracting Officer 
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